BILSTON PRIMARY SCHOOL

BILSTON NURSERY 
Child Protection Policy and Procedures – June 2017
All children have a right to be protected from harm and all adults have a role to play in ensuring that our children are protected and safe. 

Safeguarding the welfare of children and young people and protecting them from harm from others is everyone's responsibility: families, neighbours, professionals and members of communities all play a vital role in protecting children.
In the nursery:
· The safety and well being of all our children is of paramount importance to us
· All staff are trained in child protection and this training is updated every two-three years to reduce the risk of harm and promote all children’s welfare
· In the event of the disclosure of (or concerns of staff concerning) a child protection issue, the Head Teacher will be informed.  She will then follow the Edinburgh and Lothian’s Inter-agency Child Protection Procedures *

· All child protection issues are treated in the strictest confidence

If you wish further information on any child protection matter please contact the Nursery Teacher or Head Teacher.

See also:

*Guidelines in Nursery Parents’ Handbook and on Midlothian Council’s website
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